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4/16/2022 Update to Texas-Mexico Border Delays  

 

Client Advisory 

 

• Freight traffic appears to be flowing slowly, but regularly across the U.S. and Mexico border 

• Protest related disruption subsided reducing port congestion 

• The Texas Department of Public Safety (DPS) discontinued thorough secondary inspections 

• This will increase efficiency and reduce transit times across all of Texas’s POE’s 

• We anticipate continued congestion through next week as the backlog is worked through. 

• As we approach the Easter holiday, the US Customs hours of operations vary and can be found here: Locate a Port of Entry | 

U.S. Customs and Border Protection (cbp.gov) 

 
We will continue to monitor conditions at the Texas-Mexico border, and we expect congestion as the backlog of shipments is worked 
through.  

 

Thank you for being our Valued Customer. If you have any questions, please do not hesitate to contact your C.H. Robinson commercial 
representative for further information. 

 

Sincerely, 

C.H. Robinson 

Dear Valued Customer,  

 

Agreements have been reached between 

the State of Texas and the 4 Mexican 

States that border Texas and share ports 

of entry. With the agreement between the 

4 states, all Ports of Entry’s (POEs) 

shared between Mexico and Texas are 

included in these agreements.  

 

• Due to the agreements reached 

by the Mexican states and 

Texas, the DPS will reduce the 

thorough truck/trailer inspections 

that occurred earlier this week 

 

 

https://nam12.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fwww.cbp.gov%2Fcontact%2Fports%2Ftx&data=04%7C01%7CCarrie.Hoffert%40chrobinson.com%7Cbf65dcd625e9471e0e3408da1d580de6%7Cd441ad83623546d6ab1a89744a91b1d8%7C1%7C0%7C637854561273471558%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJWIjoiMC4wLjAwMDAiLCJQIjoiV2luMzIiLCJBTiI6Ik1haWwiLCJXVCI6Mn0%3D%7C3000&sdata=lHnVLmqi%2FwkvnLmwZPwYBBJNO68kfubh7GLa5%2FCwHq8%3D&reserved=0
https://nam12.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fwww.cbp.gov%2Fcontact%2Fports%2Ftx&data=04%7C01%7CCarrie.Hoffert%40chrobinson.com%7Cbf65dcd625e9471e0e3408da1d580de6%7Cd441ad83623546d6ab1a89744a91b1d8%7C1%7C0%7C637854561273471558%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJWIjoiMC4wLjAwMDAiLCJQIjoiV2luMzIiLCJBTiI6Ik1haWwiLCJXVCI6Mn0%3D%7C3000&sdata=lHnVLmqi%2FwkvnLmwZPwYBBJNO68kfubh7GLa5%2FCwHq8%3D&reserved=0

